
Report on FUM personnel policy 
Hudson Meeting 
 
 
 
Knowing that Summer Sessions is coming soon, I wanted to send you [Deborah Wood, clerk of 
NYYM’s Nurture Coordinating Committee] an update on where we stand with regards to this 
issue. I have been asked to report the following:  
 
Hudson Friends Meeting has continued its discernment on its response to FUM's personnel 
policy and Brooklyn Monthly Meeting's minute. At this point in time we have unity on this being 
an issue of concern for our meeting and want to express that we are not passive with regards to 
this concern. We have varying opinions and see various ways to address this matter, and 
therefore do not see a clear path to take at this time. That said, we applaud, encourage, and 
support any efforts made by NYYM to affect change to FUM's personnel policy.  
 
In Friendship,  
Lisa Edstrom 
 


